
Stormwater Inlets Repaired on Mountain Drive 
 

Drivers taking Mountain Drive North over South Mountain 
may have noticed that their wheels were no longer driving 
into the storm sewer depressions that were spaced over 
the Lower Saucon and City of Bethlehem portions of the 
mountain road. Sitting several inches below the road 
surface due to road resurfacing projects over the past 20 
years, drivers tried to avoid driving into these depressions, 

which then forced them close to the centerline of the road. Our Township Public Works 
crews have been busy this summer replacing and rebuilding 21 of the worst inlets along 
Mountain Drive North in conjunction with a planned future road resurfacing. Along with 
the road paving done by the City of Bethlehem on their section of the road, drivers 
using Mountain Drive should have a safer and more enjoyable ride over South 
Mountain.   


